
 

Notice 
Low Water Level Conditions 

 
Due to low water levels as a result of ongoing construction of the Kissimmee River 
Restoration Project, the Istokpoga Canal Power Boat Ramp is no longer usable for 
the launching of motorboats until conditions permit. The Istokpoga Canal Airboat 
Ramp remains operational and available for use. 

Boaters may experience low water level conditions elsewhere within the 
Istokpoga Canal and Kissimmee River. For the duration of the restoration 
construction project, access to the River will be closed to navigation in a 7.5-mile 
stretch of the C-38 Canal that is being backfilled north of the Highway 98 bridge.  

For more information on navigation notices in the area, please visit the South 
Florida Water Management District’s navigation website at: 
https://www.sfwmd.gov/community-residents/recreation/navigation 

For more information on the Kissimmee River Restoration Project, please visit the 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers website at: 
http://www.saj.usace.army.mil/Missions/Environmental/Ecosystem-
Restoration/Kissimmee-River-Restoration/ 
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